The Final EOEA Certificate on the Massachusetts Military Reservation Master Plan / Environmental Impact Report, EOEA Number 5834, signed by Secretary Bob Durand on July 16, 2001, requires that the Massachusetts National Guard publish an Annual State of the Reservation Report and to place a "Notice of Availability" in the Environmental Monitor for each report.  The Certificate also requires that we place the executive summary of the report on our website.

 

The Training Year 2004 State of the Reservation Report has been published and the entire report has been placed on our Environmental and Readiness Center's website:  www.eandrc.org.

 

